Email: crin@mail.pro-net.co.uk Santiago, CHILE, December 12, 1996

Mrs. Becky Purbrick CRIN

Dear Becky,

There's a long time we have'nt heard anything about you. We would like to know the resolutions adopted by the Facilitating Group last October, as well as what has happened with the Boletín and Thesaurus and the Glossary from UNICEF's Centre at Florence.

Karin Rydberg informed us about the resolution to postpone until 1998 the working group on Training on Information Handling. What a pity! because we believe that this type of work is most necessary. We presume it's because of financial problems.

We trying hard to organize a Seminar, most probably on April 1997, on the creation of Documentation Centres for Chilean organizations that work on themes of Infancy. We already have prepared a Manual and a List of Descriptors (both in Spanich and English). We are trying to get funds for its publication.

Have you seen our home-page on Children's House?

I send you all my best regards for this new year, and I hope that your work will be very successful.

María Eugenia Rojas Secretaria Ejecutiva Fundación PIDEE